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DATE OF MEETING: October 16, 2018 

 

TITLE: Award of Contract for Rio Vista Lighting Improvements Building “C” Based 

Upon Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 09-27-2018 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Bid 09-27-2018 was e-mailed to 84 contractors, e-mailed to contractors with the contractor lighting 

commodity code via Procure AZ (Arizona State Bidder’s List), and published on the District’s website.  This 

solicitation requested pricing for light improvements in building “C” at Rio Vista Elementary School.  Eight 

contractors responded with responsive bids; one contractor’s bid was deemed non-responsive because the 

required District forms were not submitted with their bid.  The low, responsive net bid amount was $81,802.00 

The Net Bid Amounts are below. 

 

CONTRACTOR NET BID AMOUNT 

Commonwealth Electric Company of the Midwest $89,653.00 

Fluoresco Services, LLC $110,252.89 

Lightday Solar Inc. $173,444.00 

Pointe Companies Inc. $164,221.70 

Red Mountain Lighting & Energy $111,726.15 

Sellers & Sons, Inc. $81,802.00 

Urban Energy Solutions LLC $85,434.52 

US Energy Services, Inc. $97,385.00 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to Sellers & Sons, 

Inc. based on their bid response to RFB 09-27-2018. 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY: 
 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                          Date:  October 2, 2018 
 

 

 

________________________________ 

 Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent 

 

 

 


